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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday- Breakfast Club & After-School Club   

Tuesday- P5-7 swimming.


   P1 – 4 Fundamentals Coaching.


   Website training for staff

             Coding Club 3:15- 4:15

Wednesday- Mrs Trotter at Numeracy Coordinator training

Thursday- P1 -7 gymnastics.

             Netball at Fivemiletown College

Friday – Foundation Stage Assembly- ALL welcome

We would like to welcome Cai (P.6) and Codie (P.2) Holley to our school. They have just moved from England and we are delighted to have them join us in St. Mary’s.
Breakfast Club and After-School Club have both started this week. Breakfast Club will be 8:30 – 9:00, with cereal, toast and drinks provided at a cost of £2 daily. This will be supervised by Mrs Keown.After-School club will be 2:00 – 3:15 at a cost of £2 daily and will be supervised by Mrs Mc Grenaghan. Both provisions will be reviewed at Christmas to ensure that they are still viable.

If you have any old board games/ jigsaws at home that are no longer used, we would welcome donations for these clubs.

There will be a special Foundation Stage assembly for parents & family on Friday 23rd October at 10am. ALL parents and families are welcome to attend and have a cup of tea and a chat afterwards.
We re-started our Eco-Council this week. Our members are Eimear & Oisin (P7), Shane & TJ (P6), Luke & Shannon (P5), Aoife & Aurimas (P4), Mrs Mc Grenaghan & Mrs Monaghan.
I want to thank you all for returning your questionnaires. These have allowed me to build a picture of where we are at the moment. Over the next few weeks, I will be developing our School Development Plan and I will share this with you when it is completed.
The gifts presented to Mrs Boyle from past/ present parents were a £300 travel voucher, £150 Clarks voucher, £170 One-for-all voucher, Yankee candle, flowers & the Papal Blessing.

Many of our children have been telling us about their use of ‘Mathletics’ at home. We encourage all parents to facilitate this at least twice weekly, for 10- 15 minutes per session. The login details are inside your child’s reading record book.
The PTFA would like to invite you and your family to a Halloween fancy dress disco on Tuesday 27th October, 7:00 – 8:30pm. Tea will be served for parents during this.

We also would like you to mark our “Santa Saturday” in your diary- it will take place on Saturday 12th December at 10am – 12 noon. 

I enclose a flier from the Department of Education’s “Education Works” campaign. It is so important that parents get involved in their child’s education, asking about what they are doing in school and supporting them with work. Your child’s homework is the most accurate indicator of the topics they are working on in school and allow you to work with them. Please set aside time for reading nightly, either from reading books or library books. Remember; the greater the range of texts, the wider reading experience your child is receiving and learning from.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

